
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

Notice is hereby given that the Thermalito Union Elementary School District 

will be receiving sealed bids for the Plumas Ave E.S. Parking Lot Expansion until  

3:00 PM on Friday, February 28th, 2020 addressed to Cody Walker  

400 Grand Ave, Oroville CA, 95965. 

Interested parties may obtain a complete bid package at ​https://vceonline.com/​,  

by emailing ​akoster@thermalito.org. ​ or visiting our website ​https://www.thermalito.org/​. 

A mandatory Bid Walk will be held at Plumas Ave Elementary School 

on Monday, February 10​th​, 2020 at 10:00 AM located at 

440 Plumas Ave, Oroville CA, 95965  

The scope of work comprises of curb cuts, excavation, new pavement, lighting, 

 retaining wall, pavement re-striping, handicap crossing, and new sidewalk. 

Questions regarding the project should be referred to Andrew Koster at 

akoster@thermalito.org​ or by calling 530-538-2960. 
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